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To:         District XI Principals / Athletic Directors 

From:     District XI Committee, Robert Hartman, Chairperson 

Subject:  Michael J. Meilinger District XI Sportsmanship Award – 2014-15 

 

Once again District XI is proud to honor and recognize a member High School and 

member Middle School in memory of the late Michael J. Meillinger with its 

Sportsmanship Award. 

 

The procedure in determining the recipients is as follows:  a letter must be submitted to 

District XI Sportsmanship Chair Elaine Arnts.  Included in the letter should be the 

reason for your nomination of the school, along with any unique programs that are 

offered by the school in terms of sportsmanship for your athletes, student body, or 

community.  A guide for athletic courtesy can be found in the PIAA Handbook under 

By-Laws. 

 

Letters are due to Elaine Arnts, District XI Sportsmanship Chair by Friday, April 3, 

2015.  Please mail to: 

          Elaine Arnts, Assistant Athletic Director     Fax: 610-250-2600 

          Easton High School                                      Email:  arntse@eastonsd.org 

          401 S. 25
th
 St. 

          Easton, PA 18045 

 

Awards will be presented at the annual District XI Principals’/Athletic Directors’ 

Annual Meeting on April 28, 2015. 

 

The District XI Committee is proud of the sportsmanship exhibited by all of our 

participating schools.  We know this will be a difficult decision for our committee.  This 

is a positive program for our athletes, students, and schools.  We look forward to the 

task. 

 

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience. 

 

Yours in Athletics, 
 

Robert F. Hartman, Jr. 
Robert Hartman 

PIAA District XI Chairman 
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